
Sturbridge Recreation Committee Meeting Monday, November 16, 2009 

 

In Attendance: Mike Moran, Mike Curtin, Mary Lou Volpe, Tom Kane and Al Jones 

 

Minutes 

November 9,2009 Approved  

 

 Review of  the RFP”S 

17 RFP’s were received by the Recreation Committee the board reviewed those 

submitted and rank them according to the criteria list. The board will make 

recommendations to the Board of Selectmen at a future meeting.  

 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:10pm 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 

 


